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I’d like to first off thank you for the opportunity to kindly oppose this bill. OHA 

overseeing the wages of nurses and other healthcare workers is unacceptable. 

Individual companies invest in the value of their employees. Allowing a third party to 

govern this, is to say that these businesses are ill equipped or incapable.  

Please allow the employee/employer relationship to remain between these two 

parties. Thank you for your time.  


